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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 We would be interested to receive feedback about 
School Pupil Tracker Online (SPTO). This is the 
website which you can access your child’s learning 
journey on. Do you enjoy this facility? Do you look 
regularly? Do you find it helpful? Please let us know if 
you have any comments by writing them in your 
child’s communication book. We look forward to 
hearing your feedback.   

 We have not set a homework activity for half term. 
We just want you to enjoy your time together. 

 Coming soon: Bed time story session! We will be 
inviting the children to come back to Nursery in their 
pajamas for a bedtime story session in the early 
evening where they will receive a hot chocolate drink 
and a cookie. More details and dates to follow after 
half term.  

 Parents Evening will be on Wednesday 21st March. 
Appointments will be 10 minutes long. You are 
welcome to book an appointment at different time if 
you wish to discuss something further. More 
information and times are to follow.  

 World Book Day will be on Thursday 1st March. 
Children are invited to come dressed as one of their 
favourite book character if possible!  

 
 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Being detectives! We have had two 
mysteries to solve.  

On Monday we received a message 
that a big bang and crash had been 
heard and we discovered a broken 
wall and egg shells on the floor in The 
Quad. The children worked out that 
Humpty Dumpty had had a great fall! 

On Wednesday Mrs Flynn heard a 
scream in the Phizz Lab and when we 
went to investigate we discovered a 
bucket of spilt water and a girl’s and 
boy’s shoe on the floor. The children 
were excellent detectives and worked 
out that these items must belong to 
Jack and Jill! 

 The children all helped to make 
pancake batter and enjoyed tasting 
pancakes on Tuesday. 

 
 
 

 

 

Birthdays: 

There are no birthdays in 
Nursery this week! 

 


